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On behalf of the United States, congratulations to all Liberians as you mark
170 years of independence.

In this important election year, we applaud Liberia’s dedication to
democratic ideals, as embodied by your commitment to free and fair elections
and the peaceful transition of power.

We look forward to building upon our longstanding relationship by working
together to advance our common goals of democracy, security, and prosperity.

Best wishes to you on this special day.
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